
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
 

 

          
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.5 

6th Oct 2022 

Dinner – Week 1 

 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Fri – Drama Club @ Flower Festival – St Pauls Garvgh 

Mon – Tennis lessons. Football and Drama Club. 
Tues – Swimming P5/6, Piano, Flu Vaccine.  

Wed – Cross Country @ JDLC 10am. P5-7 – Sentinus, 
Robotics.  

Thurs – Boys Hockey @ Rugby Avenue 10am, Flute and 
Hockey Club (Girls). Shared Education P1-4.  
Fri – Girls Hockey @ Rugby Avenue 10am 

 

 

Stars of the Week  
 

P1/2 – for being a super friend. Arthur for great work on 

number. 
 

P3/4 – Lucas for great story writing. James R for super reading.  
 

P5/6- James S for having a great attitude. Daniel for having a great 
attitude.  

 
P7 – Sam S for great listening and following instructions. 

Lucas for excellent work on nouns as verbs. 
 

Safeguarding and Child Protection  
We are having our safeguarding assembly in school tomorrow. We will 
talk to the children about what to do and who they can talk to if they 

feel worried or scared. 
 

Our safeguarding team in Gorran remains the same-  
Designated Teacher – Mrs Doey  

Deputy Designated Teacher – Mrs Murphy 
Principal – Mr Cleland 

Governor for Child Protection – Mr W Campbell 
Chair of the Board of Governors – Mr I Gregg 

 
Our Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy can be found under the 

policy section on the school website. This includes information on 
what to do if a parent has a child protection concern. 

Flower Festival 
Our pupils are performing at the 

flower festival tomorrow morning, 
in St Paul’s Parish Church, Garvagh. 
Our drama club will be opening the 
festival at 10am. Friends and family 

are very welcome to come along.    

Shared Education 
It was great to have P1 and 2 from St Columba’s 

over for outdoor play this morning. Everyone 
had a super time in the welly woods.  

P3 and 4 went up to Boleran and enjoyed playing 
in their wonderful outdoor area.  

We are looking forward to more Shared 
Education next week including P5-7 Robotics 

project.  
 
  

Flu Vaccine 
The school nurse 
will be in school 
on Tuesday to 

deliver the nasal 
spray.   

 

Sphero Bolt 
 This year we are developing our coding skills and have 

been delighted to receive our new Sphero Bolts. Primary 
7 enjoyed getting to know the new robots and 

completing some challenges. Soon they will be ready to 
pass on their skills to the rest of the school.   

 Thanks to Mrs F for sourcing this resource for school.  


